NOTICE: COVID-19 Crisis - PHILADELPHIA MUNICIPAL COURT TRAFFIC DIVISION IS CLOSED.

In light of the continuing need for Philadelphia residents to remain at home or at their place of residence
to avoid spreading COVID-19, and as mandated or recommended by federal, state and local authorities,
the Philadelphia Municipal Court Traffic Division is closed, beginning on April 1, 2020 and until further
order of Court.

The Philadelphia Parking Authority (PPA) has been authorized to release any vehicles that were
immobilized or towed and stored pursuant to Live-Stop (75 Pa.C.S. §8 6309, 6309.1 or 6309.2) to the owner
or lienholder provided the below conditions are satisfied:

1. The Owner or Lienholder must furnish proof of valid registration and financial responsibility; and

2. the owner, operator or lienholder must pay the $75 Traffic Division impound fee and make
appropriate arrangements with the Philadelphia Parking Authority to pay all fines and costs
associated with the immobilization, towing and storage of the vehicle , as well as for the payment
of any outstanding fines and penalties owed by the Operator in connection parking and red light
camera citations.



